
    Central District Band Festival
   Letter Date: Thursday, February 8,  2024

Date:     Saturday, February 24, 2024
Times:     4:45 pm Meet at Radford High School Gym  (no buses provided)
                5:45 pm Mass Band rehearsal - sit in bleachers w/ folding stands
                              The Star-Spangled Banner, Hawai‘i Pono‘ī, and ____________
                6:30 pm Doors open to the public
                7:00 - 10:10 pm (approximate end time)
                10:15 pm pick up your child from Radford High School
                Percussion students unload equipment at MMS after the concert
Uniform:   Band Aloha Shirt, White Undershirt, Long Black Pants, Long Black Shoes, Black Shoes 
Food:       Eat BEFORE you arrive at Radford High School

Dear Parents/Guardians: 
The CDBF South Parade of Bands will showcase six schools from the Central District 
of O‘ahu.  The South participating schools are Āliamanu Middle, Radford High, 
Moanalua Middle, Moanalua High, ‘Aiea Intermediate, ‘Aiea High, and followed by a 
massed band selection. 

Students will be graded for this concert.    

   Print a PDF version of this letter at: 
    www.MoanaluaMiddleSchoolBand.com

Classes > Symphonic Band > CDBF South Parade of Bands

Please understand that students who do not report by the 
designated time, fails to wear the proper uniform, and/or does not 
bring the instrument, will not perform at the CDBF Concert; 
however, they will remain to observe the performance.  
Furthermore, please note that we require all band students to 
remain throughout the entire duration of this event in support of 
their peers.  All students shall help clean up after the concert.  If 
your child will be late or must leave early, we kindly ask that you 
communicate via email or written document at least one day prior 
to the event.  Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Please sign & return the
Parent/Legal Guardian Authorization for 
Student Participation and Travel form by

Wednesday, February 22, 2024 

The signed Parent/Legal Guardian Authorization for 
Student Participation and Travel form will be entered into 
JupiterGrades.  If you do not return the form, you cannot 
perform at the CDBF Concert.  If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact the band directors 
at mmsbandk2@gmail.com or via JupiterGrades.

Please keep this 
paper for your 

informationSincerely, 

__________________________
Mr. Ryan Howe, band director

__________________________
Mr. Steven Agasa, band director

    South Parade of Bands


